## Our Lady and St Patrick's College, Knock

120 Gilnahirk Road, Belfast, BT5 7DL Tel: (028) 9040 1184 Email: info@knock.co.uk Website: www.knock.co.uk



12th September 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians

We will celebrate our Year 8 Mass of Welcome for Year 8 students and their parents/guardians on Thursday 27th September 2018 at 7.30 pm to mark the start of the new school year.

The evening will be all the more significant because we also intend to have the investiture of our Year 13 Student Mentors who have taken on the responsibility of working closely with our Year 8 students to help ensure that they settle into their new environment here in Knock.

I hope you will be able to join us for the Mass and refreshments afterwards organised by the Parent-Teacher Association. Representatives of the Parent-Teacher Association will talk to parents about the work of the Association and encourage you to get involved with the College.

Please complete the reply slip below and ask your son/daughter to return it to their Tutor by Monday 24th September 2018.

I look forward to meeting you and to finding out how well the past few weeks have gone for your son/daughter.

Yours sincerely

**Deborah McLaughlin** 

Debarah McLaughlin

**Principal** <del>2</del> I will be attending the Year 8 Mass of Welcome on Thursday 27<sup>th</sup> September 2018. I will not be attending the Year 8 Mass of Welcome on Thursday 27<sup>th</sup> September 2018. Tutor Group: Name of Student: Parent/Guardian Signature: Number of people coming to the Mass (including student):\_\_\_\_\_







